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TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
JANUARY 31, 2007 

SELECTMEN’S MEETING ROOM 
7:30 PM 

 
Board Members Present: David D. Macy, Chairman 
    Julie M. Hannum, Clerk 
    James T. Collingwood 

 
Other Staff Present:  Robert Weitz, Town Administrator 
     
Chairman Macy called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. 
 
Selectman Hannum moved to enter into Executive Session for the purpose of discussing 
non-union personnel contract negotiations, seconded by Selectman Collingwood.  The 
motion carried as follows: 
Chairman Macy – Aye 
Selectman Hannum – Aye 
Selectman Collingwood – Aye 
 
Executive Session entered at 7:32 pm 
 
Open Session continued at 8:00 pm 
 
Discussion ensued regarding the Building Inspector Salary. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding the school budget and the February 1, 2007 school budget 
meeting. 
 
Selectmen Collingwood moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Selectman Hannum. 
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Chairman Macy adjourned the meeting at 8:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Robert A. Weitz 
Town Administrator 
 


